
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

UPPER DOMAIN AREA – FOOD TRUCK PROGRAM
Meeting: Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting date: 10 June 2021 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 
Could the Director please advise if consideration could be given to opening the upper 
domain area to the food truck program? 

Response: 
The Queens Domain Summit is already available for applications under the Hobart 
Food Trucks program as long as the application is in accordance with the Permit 
Guidelines and Permit Conditions. There has been no request to access the Queens 
Domain Summit to the food truck program to this point. 

Any request for a permit would be assessed based on the proposal whilst 
recognising that the Summit is closed at night to address ongoing vandalism.  This 
makes any approach for access after 2100hrs, when the boom gate is closed, 
unlikely to be supported. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Glenn Doyle 
DIRECTOR CITY AMENITY 
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